
Prayer at the sending out of the Eucharistic Ministers 

to the sick and housebound 

 

Priest:   Almighty and loving Father, as we have received your Son in this Holy Eucharist,   
 we ask you to hear our prayer for our brothers and sisters: 

 

All: Give your healing, Lord, to those who are sick and housebound. 

 May those who take the Body of Christ to them 

 also be a loving sign of our prayers and thoughts. 

 Keep us united with them in all their sufferings  

 so that we will grow together as one community  

 with the presence of Christ among us.  Amen 

Holy Michael, the Archangel defend us in the day of battle.                                                          
Be our safeguard against the wickedness and snares of the Devil.                                                   
May God rebuke him we humbly pray and do thou O Prince of the Heavenly Host 
by the power of God thrust down into hell, Satan and all the other wicked spirits 
who wander through the world seeking the ruin of souls.   

Amen. 

PLEASE 

• DO NOT block driveways 

• DO NOT use abusive language to our neighbours. 

• Switch off mobile phones or have them on silent. 

• DO NOT use a mobile phone in the Church building, this                       
includes texting or using social media. 

• DO NOT block aisles i.e. with wheelchairs or buggies. 

• DO NOT record any part of the celebration of the                                 
Eucharist~~~You do not have permission to do so. 

 

Thank you 

Fr Stephen 
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15th Sunday of the Year/A 
 

15th/16th July 2023 

 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                                                

   Some seed fell into rich soil and produced its crop 

 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @11am                                                                    

Monday Mass @10am 

Tuesday Mass @10am 

Wed Mass @10am 

Thursday Mass @10am 

Friday  Mass @10am 

             

Saturday Vigil @ 5.30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

All Masses are livestreamed 
providing there are no technical 
problems 

                                                                                         



 Sunday Collections:   

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

          Readings for next Sunday                                         
 16th Sunday of the Year/A 

Wisdom 12:13, 16-19                                                         
Romans 8:26-27                                                  
Matthew 13:24-43 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         

Please hand in any                                     
Mass Intentions into the                       
Presbytery  NO Later than a                                 
Wednesday 6pm.  Please put 
through letterbox.   

Feasts this week           

Tuesday 18th St Enoch(Mother of St Mungo) 

Saturday 22nd St Mary Magdalene 

300 Club                                  
9/7/2023 

£200 No 183 Mary Gilfillan 

£50 No 306 Lynn McAuley 

Scottish Charities Office                         
Number SCO11041                                                 

The month of July is dedicated 
to the Most Precious Blood 

There will be NO                         
Teas & Coffees after 11am 
Mass during the month of 
July.  These will resume in 
August. 

Thank you for your support. Diocese of Motherwell                           
Pro Life Mission 

The Diocese is to                            
rededicate itself to the gospel of life. 
There will be a meeting for anyone 
who is interested in Diocesan Centre,                         
Motherwell on Thursday 10th August 
at 7pm. 

I would like to thank everyone that 
offered Mass & prayers during my 
recent illness.                                                           
Holy Mass will be offered for                              
everyone’s intentions.  I am now 
home and recovering with the help &                       
support of my amazing family. 

Caroline MacPherson  

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Stuart Carmichael; Angela McLaughlin; Caroline McPherson; Matthew 

Kelly(Shotts); Sarah Rooney; 

Recently Dead: Nellie Muldoon; Susan Curran;  

Months Mind:  Mary, Joe & Betty Calderhead; Nancy Hinds; Pat, Jim & Stephen 

Mearns; James, Annie & Ann Gilles; Thomas Geraghty; John, May, Frank, Colin & 
Theresa Hughes; Angus, Mary & Andrew Kennedy; Tommy, Chrissie & Hugh 
Kelly; John McCann; McAteer & McCann Families; 
 
Anniversary: Gordon Stewart; Susan Mearns; Elizabeth & Kenneth McCrae; Jim, 

Ellen, Danny & John Dolan, Tommy & Annie McBrearty; Deceased McBrearty 
Family; Nan Ferris; Theresa Lennon; Maria Kelly; 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for 
Adults                                                

is the process for anyone                              
interested in joining the Catholic 
Church. 

Have you ever thought of joining 
the parish community or would 
like to more about the Catholic 
Church? 

 

Then email Fr Stephen on:  

stbrigid@rcdom.org.uk 

Pilgrimage to Knock 

The Pilgrimage will depart the St. 
Brigids car park on Friday 21st  July at 
4am.                                                                            
Please be there by 3.40am and make 
sure that your luggage in placed in the 
coach.                                                      
This Sunday at the masses there will 
be a letter for each pilgrim.                            
Please call and collect.  

Holy Ghost Fathers, Carfin 

Are holding their annual raffle. 

Tickets on sale: £1 each  

Draw will be hold on                                        
12th September 2023 

Anyone requiring a lift to the 
Church on the morning of                     
departure to Knock get in touch 
with Sr Fiona. 

Birthday Remembrance  

Tricia McLean 


